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On June 30, 2018 a fire safety and security workshop was held for school faculty in the 

school by Mr. Ankit and Mr. Vinod. 

As number of fire incidents occurs every year all around the world, so it was important to 

conduct such workshop for the safety and security of the school and students. This 

workshop was to create awareness. Proper measures to be taken, five equipments to be 

checked regularly and these should be proper escape plain. Training regarding use of fire 

extinguishers were given to the staff members. Overall the workshop was quite effective. 


